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NTC Circular No. 17/ 2021 Date : 15 Sept, 2021
To,

The State Training Commissioners,
State Associations of

The Bharat Scouts and Guides,
Indian Union

Sub : UID of The Bharat Scouts and Guides — mandatory for Training Certificates — renewal etc.
Dear Sir,

The Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters has made necessary provisions to register all Adult

members and Youth on our membership Portal www.scout.ind.in.

As per the recommendation of the National Training Committee and various other recommendations, we
need to insist on updating our Natjonal Profile including all names of Trainers working in the country
through the membership portal.

From the stage of Himalaya Wood Badge the course certificate issued by NTC will now be based on the
UID. Therefore, you are requested to inform ali Trainers (LTs and ALTs) to contact their District / Local
Association and register themselves. Without UID, renewal of Honourable Charges will not be take place.

Advice all Unit Leaders submitting Training Study after Advanced Course to ensure their registration in the
membership portal so their Wood Badge Course certificate are not withheld. We are also sharing a copy of
this letter to all Trainers in the Email IDs available with us so that the message reaches more and more
people for timely action.

As Leader of the State Training Team, you ensure that all youteam members are having UID.

Thanking you.
Yours sincerely,

Executive Director

Copy submitted to : The Additional Chief National Commissioner for kind information - this is an effort to
‘ensure all adults in the organization especially Trainers are registered on the membership portal.

Copy to:
1. The National Commissioners of Scouts (Adult Resources) for information.
2. The Director, BSG for information.
3. The Joint Director of Scouts {Prog. & Trg.).
4. All Asst. Directors of Regional offices are requested to share this Email with both STCs of Scout and
Guide Wings so that we achieve results equally in both wings of the Organization.
5. The State Secretary, BSG Indian Union for information.



